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Sandra Soto

From: Office of Commissioner Brown
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 12:45 PM
To: 'Robert Hoppe'
Cc: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: PSC Document No. 02797-2018 (filed 06APR2018) & Docket No. 20170166-WS-

Application for limited proceeding rate increase in Orange County by Pluris Wedgefield, 
Inc.  

Dear Mr. Hoppe, 
 
On behalf of Commissioner Brown, we have read and received your email correspondence dated April 15, 2018.  The 
Commission Clerk has placed a copy of your email in Docket Correspondence in Docket No. 20170166-WS, Application 
for limited proceeding rate increase in Orange County by Pluris Wedgefield, Inc.  Thank you for providing the 
Commission with your comments and we will take them into consideration. 
 
Shalonda M. Hopkins 
Florida Registered Paralegal 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Brown Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law.  Most written communications to or from state officials 
regarding state business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media 
upon request. Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Robert Hoppe [mailto:robhoppe@robhoppe.com] 
Sent: Sunday, April 15, 2018 9:39 PM 
To: Office Of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner Brown; Office of Commissioner Polmann; Office Of 
Commissioner Clark; Office of Commissioner Fay; Braulio Baez; sstolting@psc.state.fl.us 
Cc: stewart.linda@flsenate.gov; Rene.Plasencia@myfloridahouse.gov 
Subject: PSC Document No. 02797-2018 (filed 06APR2018) & Docket No. 20170166-WS-Application for limited 
proceeding rate increase in Orange County by Pluris Wedgefield, Inc.  
Importance: High 
 
Dear Sir or Madam; 
 
Please find attached my letter in response to PSC staff recommendations Memorandum (PSC Document No. 02797-2018 
filed 06APR2018) and protesting the proposed water/wastewater rate increase submitted by Pluris Wedgefield, Inc.in 
Orange County Florida to be considered on Friday, the 20th of April, 2018 (Docket No. 20170166-WS)  This letter will 
also be forwarded to the Governor as well as my US Congressional Representative and Senators.   Your consideration in 
these matters is greatly appreciated. 
 
Respectfully, 
Robert J. Hoppe - A Wedgefield Resident 
2259 Baker Ave 
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Orlando, FL 32833 
321-388-5885 
 
 




